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The following report outlines some of the major issues facing the Princeton area and WPRB’s
programming responses to those issues during the specified quarter.

As has been standard since the start of the pandemic, WPRB has been splitting its broadcasting
between our main studio located on Princeton’s campus with other broadcast locations,
including a second auxiliary studio located off campus. Our programming is live or rebroadcast
for up to 23 hours a day and includes a mix of journalism, freeform shows, and interviews. Our
DJs also regularly read off public service announcements for nonprofit and community groups
working in fields such as public health, education, arts, and various others. For instance, some
DJs read PSAs for Hunterdon Hygiene Connection, which provides diapers and other hygiene
products free in Hunterdon County, or a PSA from the New Jersey Department of Environmental
Protection about preventing stormwater pollution.

This quarter, we also aired several specialty shows which had community interest, such as:

● “Under a Groove: The Musical World of George Clinton and Parliament-Funkadelic” on
September 4th, 2023 from 1-3 p.m., a show exploring the music and legacy of funk
legend George Clinton

● Interview with Bill Million of the Feelies on September 14th, 2023 from 12-1 p.m., an
interview with a founding member of influential New Jersey indie rock band the Feelies.

● “End of Summer” on September 15th from 5-6 p.m., an episode of our audio journalism
program News and Culture which explored local New Jersey boardwalks, summer
camps, and other tourist centers and their effects on the state.
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